Loanhead Primary School 

Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: Friday 23rd September 2011
Present

P7 – Fraser, Megan, Erin, Jack
P6 – Lewis, Luke
P4/5 – Matthew

P3/4 – Lana, Lois, Jennifer

Teachers – Miss Malcolm, Mrs Hunter

	Agenda/Minutes
	Action

	Welcome

Miss Malcolm welcomed the new eco members and asked the members from last year what had been achieved. 

· Eco Stall at Summer Fair

· Eco Day of Action including Earth Hour, poster competitions and litter relay.
· Big Rubbish Game (cancelled because of snow)

· Made bottle bins

· New Eco Code

· Waste Audit with an Eco Assembly

We discussed the role of Eco – Reps, which includes attending meetings, sharing ideas and making things. 


	Mrs Hunter will take photos of Eco-Reps for school notice board. 

Eco – Reps will remind class about the Eco Suggestion box.

	New Signs for each Classroom 
We looked at the competition winners from last year and handed out new laminated signs for each class.
	Eco – Reps to explain Eco Code and signs to their class. Each class to decide on a suitable place to display each.


	Date of next meeting
	Friday 28th October


Loanhead Primary School 

Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: Friday 28th October 2011
Present

P7 – Fraser, Megan
P6 – Lewis
P4/5 – Matthew

P3/4 – Lana

P2/3 – Leah
Teachers – Miss Malcolm, Mrs Hunter

	Agenda/Minutes
	Action

	Welcome

Miss Malcolm handed out the new Eco Committee Badges. We were all really pleased to put these on. 
	Fraser and Megan will deliver Eco badges to Taygan and Lewis in P1 and P1/2.


	Litter, Water and Recycling
We split into three groups, each with a different coloured pen. In our pairs, we decided all the things we think we are doing well in the category of litter, water and recycling. We then thought about what we need to improve. We spent 5 minutes at each station and then moved on until we had written on all three sheets. 

Once all groups had commented, we picked the most important areas of improvement and stickered them. The stickered points have become our targets and we made up a list of things we can do to help achieve these targets. 


	 Type up aims and action plan. 
Make signs about litter.

Make water bottle posters.

Make a rubbish game.

Take photos of each class. 

Set up competition.

Plan assembly. 

	Date of next meeting
	Friday 11th Novemeber


Loanhead Primary School 

Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: Friday 11th November 2011
Present

P7 – Fraser, Megan
P6 – Lewis
P4/5 – Matthew

P3/4 – Lana

P2/3 – Leah

P1/2 – Lewis

P1 - Taygan

Teachers – Miss Malcolm, Mrs Hunter

	Agenda/Minutes
	Action

	Assembly Planning
Mrs Hunter told the group that we will be having our assembly on Monday 21st November.  
We looked over the action points from the last meeting then we split into 3 groups. Each group came up with ideas about what we could do during the assembly in the 3 areas of water, litter and recycling. We discussed having a powerpoint and Megan suggested we have a game for the school where they have to put litter into the correct bin.

  
	Eco – reps to come out of class on Monday afternoon to make powerpoint and signs for assembly. 

Practise assembly on Tuesday and Wednesday lunchtime.



	Recycling/Waste Minimisation

Megan said that the p7 plastic bottle bin is very full and Miss Malcolm suggested it would be good if the reps could take responsibility for emptying these.
	Mrs Hunter and Miss Malcolm will speak to Eddie about the litter pickers and finding a time to help the Eco – reps empty the plastic bottles.



	Date of next meeting
	Friday 25th November


Loanhead Primary School 

Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: Friday 3rd February 2012
Present

P7 – Fraser, Megan
P6 – Lewis
P4/5 – Matthew

P3/4 – Lana

P2/3 – Leah

P1/2 – Lewis

P1 - Taygan

Teachers – Miss Malcolm, Mrs Hunter

	Agenda/Minutes
	Action

	Litter  

The Eco committee discussed how the litter picking rotas were going in each class. Everyone agreed that their classes had been keen at the beginning but now only a small number of pupils are volunteering to take a turn. 

Fraser noted that the MUGA area has been bad for litter recently and it was suggested that we go and speak to the Eco committee at St Margarets to show them our litter pickers and rotas and to try to work together to make our school grounds litter free. 


	Eco Reps to encourage whole class to take a turn at litter picking.

Miss Malcolm to arrange a time with teachers from St. Margarets so that both Eco Committees can meet.
Miss Malcolm and Mrs Hunter to check litter in the playground next week and to take photos if necessary.



	Recycling/Waste Minimisation

Everyone commented that their classes are remembering to put plastic bottles in the bins. We are now remembering to meet Eddie at 10.30am each Wednesday morning to empty these. 
Pupils in the lower atrium are using the small compost bin in the atrium and emptying it into the compost bin each week. Megan noted that the upper atrium doesn’t have a compost bin but we all agreed it would be useful. 

Lewis is responsible for emptying the staff room compost bin every Friday with a classmate. 


	Continue to meet Eddie every Wednesday to empty bottle bins. 
Mrs Hunter will buy a small compost bin for the upper atrium.  (use some of the money from the Eco Stall at the Summer Fair)

	Water

Every class has chosen a suitable place to put the water reminder signs given out at the assembly. Most children are remembering to only fill with what is needed but others are still leaving water in bottles then throwing it away. Megan commented that P7 use the water fountain in the dining hall and suggested we make another sign for there. 

	Eco reps will remind classmates to only fill water bottles with how much they will drink. 

Miss Malcolm will make a new sign for the water fountain. 

	Further good ideas and suggestions:
· Eco committee to complete a ‘Big Friday Clean’ to ensure there is no litter in the playground at the end of each week.
· Begin a House litter competition where house points are given to people who pick up litter. Each house could have a clear bin and the first house to fill up with litter wins points. 

· Ask the Rights and responsibilities group to help with ideas on how to become litter free. They could remind others of their responsibility to keep our school clean and tidy. 

· Have an Eco Sports day or fun day.

· Have more Eco Days of Action.

· Begin thinking of ideas and planning another Earth Hour this year. 



	Date of next meeting
	Friday 25th February


